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St Sampson’s Stars! 

A big well done to all our stars of the week - Lighting up Life and Learning 

Bees – Raysa & Rory    Butterflies – Skye & Gabby 

1AN – Alice & Cami     1CJ – Henry & Elin 

2H – Shaun & Ellie      2B – April-Rose & Tullulah 

3L – Isla & Riley      3R – Archie & Ollie 

4C – Sian & Maurice    4T – Bella & Lauren 

5O – Roman & Tayah   5S – Alice K & Lilly I 

6B – Anastasia & Leo S 

 

I hope that you had a lovely half term break, despite the not so cheerful weather! 

We have a busy term in the run up to Easter. As always, please do check the school calendar on our 

website for key dates. We actually don’t break up until the Easter weekend itself (unlike schools in 

Gloucestershire), so please don’t be caught out by that. Year 5 are out today visiting the Oxford 

Science Centre – I am looking forward to hearing about it later!  

Yesterday, Mr Sexton, Mr Cliff and Mr Robinson spoke to the children about some new playground 

activities that will be available at lunchtimes, starting from next week. Initially, the new elements will 

be a sound station, some chalks and some tyres. We are hoping to grow this provision as the children 

learn to use and play with them! 

It is nice to see some of our children proudly wearing their guide / scout uniforms today on ‘World 

Thinking Day’. Remember that Year 5 are welcome to do this tomorrow if they would like to. 

            Jennifer Bayne 

 

                                              

  

 

 10p Toast 

If you have not pre-paid for toast on parentmail for this term, or you child is not eligible for 

pupil premium, please remember that your child needs to bring in 10p for toast each day. 

 

 

Our value that we will be exploring and thinking about this term is ‘Humility’ 

 
Reminder please: Hair accessories should be school colours only. Thank you! 

http://www.st-sampsons.wilts.sch.uk/


 

  

 

 

 

Friday 15th March – Red Nose Day is coming! 

Our Community Leaders have met and are leading the way to raise money and have a giggle 

at the same time on Red Nose Day! 

 All children are welcome to come to school in non-school uniform and even better if 

you can wear something red! 

 At 3:15 we will have a ‘Small Change Soak Off’ where you can fill a bucket with small 

change and we will fill a bucket with water….to soak some of our willing teachers on 

the middle playground! 

 We won’t be selling Red Noses in school but children are welcome to wear them on the 

day – they can be bought from Amazon. 

 We also have a Just Giving page, so donations can be made online too! Simply search 

for St Sampson’s Primary on Just Giving.com or follow the link: 

Just Giving - SSP Red Nose Day  

Thank you for your continued support 

Mrs Nicholas and the Community Leaders 

 

https://www.justgiving.com/fundraising/rnd24-st-sampsons-church-of-england-primary-school?utm_source=copyLink&utm_medium=fundraising&utm_content=rnd24-st-sampsons-church-of-england-primary-school&utm_campaign=pfp-share&utm_term=18b8df6a420a4d8daaa6d44f3245a5e4

